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ST DOMINIC’S COMMUNITY 

LEARNING CENTRE 

TERM 3, 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Monday  
English Class 9:15am-12pm  

Child-minding available 
 

Computer Club 12:30pm-2:30pm  

Child-minding available 

Newsletter Translation 2:30pm 
 

Tuesday  
English class 9:15-11:30am 

Child-minding available 

 

Swimming Lessons return in Term 4 

15th October for Parents only $10 per lesson 

To register your place email Caroline  

 
St Dominic’s Mens Group Tuesday 13

th
 August at 5:30pm 

- Learning Better Together 

 

Wednesday  
Healthy Start Breakfast 8:15 – 8:45am 

Cooking Class 9:15am-12pm 

 

Playgroup 1-3pm Let’s Count, Let’s Read,  

Book Packs, Duck Library, Bi-lingual Storytime 
 

Learning Club 3:30 – 4:30pm  
 

 

Thursday  
Playgroup 9:15 – 11:15am Let’s Count, Let’s Read,  

Book Packs, Duck Library, Bi-lingual Storytime 

 
The Life! Program 1pm-3pm Date: 21/11 

English Class 1:00 – 3:00pm  

Child-minding available 

 

 

Friday  
Healthy Start Breakfast 8:15 – 8:45am Hall 

The Life! program 9 – 11:30am  25/10 

Women Of the World 12:30-3pm 

 

   

Whole School Assembly – 3pm - Hall 

 

Everyday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

St Dominic’s Mens Group 

TUESDAY 10th Sep 

5:30pm – 7:30pm 

 
 

Reminder dates: 

10/9 St Dominic’s Mens Group 5:30-7:30pm 

11/9 Bundoora Farm with Playgroup 9-12:30pm 

11/9 Maths Info with Parents 2:30-3:30pm Hub 

12/9 VTS Matching session for tutors 10-12pm 

Before School Supervised Children’s Activities 

7:30am-8:30am 
 

After School Supervised Children’s Activities    

3:30pm-5:30pm    (snacks provided) 
 

To book your child in, please call 

the school office 9309 4146 
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Congratulations to the following 
students for completing their Volunteer 
Tutor Scheme VTS Training… 
 

Mirna KP, Mirna M, Ronza, Zina, 
Maysoon, Amal and Eena. 
 
These ladies are now ready to teach 
English to parents who may need extra 
help and can’t reach an English Class. 
If you require one to one teaching, 
please contact Caroline to match you 
up with one of these tutors. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women of the World 

 
Make friends 

Improve your English 
Go on excursions 
Educate yourself 

Be part of the community 

 

When:  Friday’s 12.30 – 3pm  

Where:  St Dominic’s Primary 

School Hub 
 

Contact Caroline Ph: 9309 4146 
Contact Ban Ph: 9351 1278 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Dear Teachers, Students & 

Families, 

If you have any community 

news you would like to share, 

then please email 

cmenassa@sdbroadmeadows.ca

tholic.edu.au before Thursdays 

for it to be in the following 

weeks’ newsletter. 
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A BIG WEEK AT ST DOMINIC’S... 
 

Community Garden: 
A garden bed was bought along with seedlings of cucumber, 
beetroot, coriander and cauliflower.  We will be planting these 
plants this week.  Come and have a look at our crops near the 
STEAM room and on the oval.   
 
 
Adult English Class: 
Thank you to Prep Red and Miss Chiarina for coming into 
the Hub to read with the adult English class and Miss Cathie.  
The adults read their books of their excursion to Werribee Zoo 
to the children and in turn the children read their take-home 
readers to the students.  
 
Learning Club: 

 

We said, “goodbye” to Miss Northeast who has been with 
us for about seven years working in the afterschool 
Learning Club.  She has moved on to another job to 
further her work experience as she continues studying to 
be a teacher.  Good Luck and Thank you for all your help! 

 
 
 
 
Father’s Day Breakfast: 
We hope you all enjoyed a full buffet breakfast for 
our Father’s Day Healthy Start Breakfast last 
Friday.  Thank you to all our helpers who worked 
extremely hard to have our breakfast served by 
8:05am!  We thank KS Environmental for your 
continued generosity and we welcomed all our 
special guests for joining us.  It was such a 
beautiful moment to have our choir sing with the 
guidance of Mrs Hedley.  Thank you. 
 
 

Penola Volleyball Competition: 
Our Grade 6’s participated in our yearly Penola 
Volleyball Tournament at Penola Catholic College 
last Friday.  The goal was to have fun enjoying a 
productive activity day for all students, as well as to 
promote physical activity and volleyball. 
St Dominic’s students played very well and everyone 
tried their best.  Miss Elise & Mrs Menassa are very 
proud of everyone’s efforts, sportsmanship and 
determination.  Thanks for all the lollies Miss Elise!!! 

mailto:cmenassa@sdbroadmeadows.catholic.edu.au

